Registrations for the Escalade walking event with SCIG team
(Saturday 7 December 2024, Geneva)

(Additions to the previous flyer are highlighted.)

According to an old tradition the nordic skiing section of the SCIG will participate in the
Escalade walking event on Saturday 7 December 2024. The walk starts in Veyrier at
7 pm and ends in Parc des Bastions (around 9 km distance).

For further information please go to the official Escalade website
(https://escalade.ch/en/races/walking/)
or contact the leader of the SCIG team (Charles.Jacquemart@sunrise.ch).

Those who wish to participate are kindly invited to sign up under
https://escalade.ch/en/reqistrations/. Please select individual registrations and note the
18 November deadline.

The SCIG team will gather before the walk for a drink in café-restaurant “L’As de Pique”
in Veyrier (time to be announced later) and have dinner after the event in “Café du
Remor”, Place du Cirque (around 5 minutes walking distance from Parc des Bastions).
Menus in “Café du Remor” are available from https://remor.ch/les-cartes/mets/ (but
subject to slight changes until 7 December). Space has already been reserved for the
SCIG team in Café du Remor.

The participants of the SCIG team can select the option of pick-up of their bib by the
leader in Parc des Bastions on Friday 6 December and delivery in the café in Veyrier.
For this service, the leader would need a copy of their identity card (or passport) and
of their confirmation from Datasport until Thursday evening 5 December.

If you like to join the SCIG team, please sign up through the following link and note the
30 November deadline https://forms.office.com/r/\Wi22wPf954

The leader will send a confirmation of your registration with the SCIG team to your
email address.

The itinerary of the Escalade walking event between Veyrier and Parc des Bastions is
available from: https://escalade.arxit.com/ (8 960 m, 126 m |, 79 m 1).

A final flyer with additional information (transport to Veyrier, meeting time in Veyrier,
etc.) will be sent around 1st of December directly to those having signed up with the
SCIG team.

Leader: Charles Jacquemart (Charles.Jacquemart@sunrise.ch).
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Some pictures of last year’s event are available under

https://photos.app.goo.gl/b5UQMuiPiJH1u5Bf7




